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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

92% 85% 75% 100% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

92% 94% 98% 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisation 

The team will be returning in November. So if you want your child to receive the 

immunisation then please follow the QR code displayed in Mrs. Dodd’s window. Please type in 

the code DD112814, do not cut and paste. This is only for Reception (F2), Year 1 and Year 2 

children who didn’t have the immunisation on Wednesday. 

 Breakfast Club 
We will be starting again on Tuesday 3rd November until Friday 11th December. Places are 

limited and a booking system is now in place. Due to COVID safety measures you will no 

longer be able to just turn up. 

Please email BreakfastClub@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk to book your place. Year 1 and 2 

children only as we will be using the two spare classrooms and keeping to year group bubbles. 

This service is exceptionally good value at £2.50 per child, per week. Advance payment must 

be made to reserve your place. 
 

Poppy Appeal 

We will not be selling poppies this year from school due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We 

would encourage you to still make a donation to this appeal using other methods. Classes will 

be holding a Remembrance Assembly on Wednesday 11th November. 

Dates 

INSET days and Half Term – Friday 23rd October through to Monday 2nd November  

Breakfast Club starts – Tuesday 3rd November  

Children In Need – Friday 13th November  

We will be taking part in Children In Need this year. This will be a non-uniform day. Please 

wear something Pudsy Bear related, spots or yellow. We will have buckets in each classroom 

to collect donations for this National charity.  

Anti-Bullying Week – Monday 16th to Friday 20th November 

We will be marking the first day of Anti-Bullying week with odd sock day. On Monday 16th 

November please send your child in colourful odd socks. In school we will be celebrating what 

makes us all unique. 
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